Western Sydney Stadium Project Update

JULY 2017

Delivery of the new 30,000 seat Western Sydney Stadium is progressing, with demolition of the old
Pirtek Stadium and Parramatta Swimming Centre now complete and earthworks underway.

As part of earthworks, piling work will begin from Monday 10 July. Our working hours will continue to
be 7am-6pm Monday to Friday and 8am-lpm Saturday. Noise and vibration levels are expected to be
minimal.

The Stage Two Environmental Impact Statement is currently with the Department of Planning and
Environment for assessment. A Response to Submissions report has been prepared to respond to issues
raised during the exhibition period and is available at majorprojects.nsw.gov.au. Subject to approvals,
construction of the new stadium is expected to start in August 2017

Thank you for your patience and we apologise for any inconvenience.

PROJECT AND COMMUNITY ENQUIRIES

HAVE AN ENQUIRY OR COMMENT ABOUT THE PROJECT?
PLEASE CONTACT US:

PHONE 1800 962 221

EMAIL WESTSYDSTADIUM@LENDLEASE.COM

VISIT WWW.INSW.COM/WESTERNSYDNEYSTADIUM

MAKING IT HAPPEN
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